
September Meeting Minutes 

 

Cheryl Allen asked about the possibility of having the former grade 8s back for a grad 

celebration – unfortunately not at this time.  We did as a staff have a conversation about 

how and what we could do should the time arise, such as a dance for example.  

  

Jeff and Marcia members at large 

Fran Community Rep  

Regional Rep – no information yet, but once we know of dates we will provide the 

information to all Council and hopefully one or two can attend – probably will be virtual 

  

Marcia said you have her email info to create this year’s Council Address/Contacts 

  

Spoke about Picture Day and how that went – excellent, students standing, in and out 

without touching anything, creating a process to have parents order and receive the photos 

online 

  

Discussion about the yard, cohorts, movement of classes in and out of the school.  Takes 

more time to have the students come and out of the school of course, maintain distance as 

much as possible, lining up with cohorts/classes only. 

  

Students responding very well at the beginning to being on the yard and around their 

classmates.  Getting a little more difficult now that they have been back in school and 

really would love to “play” as they did before, but they understand the rules are currently 

in place for a reason 

  

All students in all grades are wearing masks.  Confirmed that there are masks for students 

should they forget or something happens to theirs throughout the day. 

  

Reviewed the illness protocol and illness letter and next steps. 

  

Spoke about the government changing the school self-assessment as of October 2nd 

Hope that helps! 

  

Adjourned at 645 

Next meeting Monday October 26th at 5:30 Virtual 

 

  



2020/2021 Council Members 

Chair – Jen Harper 

Secretary – Katherine Caplan 

Treasurer – Cheryl Allen  

Community Rep – Fran 

Regional Rep – none 

Members at Large – Jeff and Marcia 

Staff Rep – Tara Kydd 

 


